
Painting of road markings starts on PM-820 from La Savina to La Mola
Tuesday, 12 May 2020 17:09

The Formentera Department of Island Services reports that work began today on an initiative to
update road surface markings on highway PM-820 stretching from La Savina to La Mola. Crews
started at La Mola lighthouse and are scheduled to wrap up three days from now in the town of
La Savina.

  

The department judged the upgrades were a needed change after seven years, and deemed
the present moment opportune considering, with highway traffic sparse, a minimum number of 
motorists stood to be impacted. Crews will repaint lines and highlight both horizontal road
signage and pedestrian crossings. A solid double line will be painted in La Savina, and a solid
single line will stretch 200 metres from outside town in the direction of Sant Francesc until past
the petrol station.

  

Pinturas y Señales de Mallorca S.L. is the company responsible for completing the €48.223.49
job.
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